
 

FCC transfer letter 

 
 
DATE: July 12, 2011 
 
Federal Communications Commission  
Authorization and Evaluation Division  
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
Re: Request Change in Identification/Certification Cellular/PCS GSM/GPRS Transceiver 
RI7T56HQ1 
   
Dear Sir/Madame:   
 
 
Pursuant to Section 2.933 Telit herein submits application for Change in 
Identification/Certification Cellular/PCS Transceiver, RI7T56HQ1 
 
Original identification:  IHDT56HQ1 
Date of original approval: 09/05/2007 
 
The only modifications to the Cellular/PCS Transceiver will the new identification.    
 
The original test results continue to be representative of Cellular/PCS Transceiver and are 
still applicable to the Cellular/PCS Transceiver bearing the changed identification.   
 
If there are any further questions or additional information needed concerning this filing, 
please contact me, Steve Gump, by telephone at +1 919 439 7977 ext.1207 or via E-mail 
at: steve.gump@telit.com   
 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Consulting Engineer 
 
Telit Wireless Solutions, Inc. 
3131 RDU Center Drive, Suite 135 
Morrisville, NC  27560 
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